
Carol Ber eron 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

O'Connell, Jim <JO'Connell@covb.org > 
Wednesday, March 24, 2021 2:42 PM 
Carol Bergeron 
4th of July Fireworks 

CAUTION: This message is from an external source. Please use caution when opening attachments or clicking links. 

Carol, 

The city of Vero Beach is planning to go ahead with our annual 4th of July event at Riverside Park. With that in mind, we 
would like to formally request that that Indian River County provide their normal contribution, in the amount of 
$2,500.00, towards the cost of the fireworks contract. We truly appreciate the help, and we are looking forward to 
another great event! Thanks - and please let me know if you have any questions or problems. 

Director 
Vero Beach Recreation Department 

Please Note: Florida has a very broad Public Records Law. Most written communications to or from State and Local Officials and agencies regarding 
State or Local business are public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email communications, including your email address. 
may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
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